
Register by scanning
the QR code or visit:

Inclusion in Early Learning

Join us Wednesday, August 7

First 5 Contra Costa Wants To Hear From You

First 5 Contra Costa is leading a community planning process to 
develop a plan to make early care and education (ECE) services 
in our county more inclusive for ALL children birth to age 5 with 
disabilities (diagnosed or undiagnosed), developmental 
concerns, and social-emotional delays, and their families.

Come hear the community perspectives we have gathered so 
far, and  share your experience and ideas to inform the plan. 

WHO SHOULD ATTEND?
Parents/caregivers with children under age 6,         

ECE providers, and those with lived experience and 

advocates for inclusive ECE programs.

          Interested in attending? 
                                Scan the QR code to register with our project partner, Cardea.

August 7, 2024 at 6:30–8:30 pm

Pleasant Hill Senior Center,
233 Gregory Lane in Pleasant Hill

If you are unable to attend on August 7, a virtual 
session will be held August 15 from 12-1:30 pm

Questions? Contact our project partners at Cardea: 
Nneoma Nwobilor (nnwobilor@cardeaservices.org) or Olivia Lutz (olutz@cardeaservices.org)

*For the first 100 participants to check in on-site on Aug 7 and first 50 on Aug 15. 

 bit.ly/First-5-Contra-Costa- Community-Convening

bit.ly/First-5-Contra-Costa-
Community-Convening

Dinner, childcare, and interpretation 
available!  Requests must be received by July 24

Help us make more inclusive spaces for children!

$50 gift cards for 
attendees* and 

win raffle prizes!
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